Dear Colleague,

   The National Center for Education Mediation, Inc. and the Maryland Mediation and Conflict Resolution Center (MCRC) of Howard County are offering a 20- hour Parenting Plan Mediation Training the weekend of March 11, 12 and 13, 2022.  The training will be held in Columbia, Maryland.  If you have had the 40-hour Basic Mediation Training and are interested in this 20-hour training please contact either Kate Cullen at:  kcullenmediator@aol.com  or Martin Kranitz at: makranitz@aol.com. 

   There are s few spots left for this small group training.  The fee to non-center volunteers is $350.00 which includes all materials.  This is an in-person training and all participants involved must be vaccinated and follow any CDC and local health department recommendations in terms of COVID, a policy of MCRC.

   For a registration form or additional information contact Kate at:
301-606-4578 or 301-798-8593.

   The National Center for Mediation Education, Inc and its trainers have been providing quality conflict resolution trainings for over 40 years.

 
